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I am in full support of reparations. I think that this Task Force is well overdue. Oregon 

has a lot of reckoning to do with its racist past and present and initiatives like this are 

necessary for any meaningful reconciliation. Let’s not be a performative state, let’s 

set an example of what it means to care for the folks who live here by acknowledging 

the mistakes we’ve made and continue to make, all while doing whatever we can to 

right the wrongs. Repair is for everyone. Taking care of black Oregonians takes care 

of us all.  


